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The Fairfield Area School Board met on Monday evening, January 13, 2025 at 6:03 p.m. in the district boardroom for a study session board meeting. The following members were in attendance, Mrs. Candace Ferguson-Miller, presiding; Mr. Matthew DeGennaro, Mrs. Jennifer Holz, Mrs. Melissa Kearchner, Mr. Jack Liller, Mr. Tedd Sayres, and Mrs. Lisa Sturges. Mrs. Erica Bollinger and Mr. James Fisher were absent. Also present were Mr. Thomas Haupt, Superintendent; Mr. Aaron Taylor, Assistant to the Superintendent; Mr. Scott Wilt, Business Manager; and Mrs. Nicole Steele-Zepp, Technology Coordinator. 

The following individuals are responsible for updating the board on the current operations of their supervised areas. If you would like their full report, please follow this link:

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLEPDJP9udALGyQSlPPBEbCvcT-62mW2sY.

Public Comment – No comments.

Mrs. Tara Phillips and Mrs. Ute Cline provided a review of 2024 Foreign Language Trip to Europe and plans for another European trip in 2026.
Study Session Topic(s): 
Mr. Haupt presented the following Policies for updates/review:
· Draft Policy 803 School Calendar
· Draft Policy 805 Emergency Preparedness and Response 

· Draft Policy 805.1 Relations with Law Enforcement Agencies

· Draft Policy 805.2 School Security Personnel (new)

·     Draft Policy 827 Conflict of Interest

Adjournment
All were in favor following a motion by Mr. Matthew DeGennaro and a second by Mr. Tedd Sayers to adjourn the study session meeting at 7:01 p.m. The motion was unanimously approved.

Informational items:

A.

Next Board Meeting dates: 


The Board will meet for a regular Board Meeting on January 27, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the District Board Room.

Respectfully submitted,
_______________________________

__________________________________

Mrs. Candace Ferguson-Miller



Mr. Scott Wilt

President
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